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Burton,Steven

From: Burton,Steven
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 11:19 AM
To: 'SWARTZ FAMILY5'
Subject: RE: Christy Swartz

Hello, Christy, 

 

Per your request, the application has been closed and a refund will be issued. I am not sure about a timeline for 

receiving the refund, but let me know if you don't see a check within a month or so. Feel free to call me with any 

questions. 

Best, 

 

Steve Burton 

Planner 

801.399.8766 

sburton@co.weber.ut.us 

 
 

 

 

From: SWARTZ FAMILY5 [mailto:christyswartz@msn.com]  

Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2017 4:09 PM 

To: Burton,Steven 

Subject: [CAUTION]Christy Swartz 

 
 
 
 
Hi this is Christy Swartz, we out the surveyer on hold. If the county is requiring us to do a 66 ft right of way 
because our road would become a main intersection in the future for future development of hundreds of homes. 
We are no longer interested in this property. We did not plan on buying property that will separate half of our 
homes and  will become a 5 lane intersection with lots of traffic. To me itseems like Weber county has plans on 
linking 4700 west and 5100 west with our projected road. We are extremely frustrated with all the hang up and 
problems that we have run into with Weber County. We can't get straight answers to our questions and we have 
put 4 months into this project to not get anywhere. I feel Weber County should refund our $225 for the 
application and we will look elsewhere. 
 
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S® 5, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 
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Be the Human Firewall! 
 
To prevent malicious software and viruses, NEVER open files 
or click on links from unexpected or unknown sources.  
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Think Before You Click! 
 
############################################################ 


